
From the Principal's Desk— Tina Coumbe 
Issue  #20 Thursday 18th of July 2019 

 

 

 

 

 

Hi everyone, 

 

What a wild and windy week it has been! We have had lots of students being picked up for appointments, 
in particular in the afternoon. Could I please ask that you come to the office and sign your child out, pick 
up a early dismissal card and then go to the classroom to pick up your child. We are getting lots of phone 
calls asking us to have the children ready at the office.  The office is incredibly busy and we are often               
finding we can’t get important notes out etc. We thank you for your support of this.  

If you get a moment please  pop in and check out our new library, canteen and toilets. I have never 
known students to be so excited about toilets. I cannot thank all of the amazing people who helped these 
projects come to life, the tradies, the staff who came in on their holidays 
and helped set up the library and those who came in and painted.  

 

Have a wonderful weekend. 

 

Tina xxxx 

 

 

Mon 22nd July  School Council 

Assembly 2:45pm 

 

Thurs 8th August House Athletics Carnival 

Mon 29th July Curriculum Day 

Literacy Part 2 

NO STUDENTS 

Monday 19th August Book Fair 

8:15-8:45 and 3:15-3:45 

Prep Transition 

2:15pm-3:15pm 

Assembly 2:45pm 

Monday 5th August Prep 1 and 2 

Dental Hygiene talk 

Assembly 2:45pm 

Tuesday 20th August Book Fair 

8:15am-8:45am and 

 3:15pm-3:45pm 

 



 
 

Jackson  PV 

Ava PV 

Jo-Hannah  PV 

Violet 1/2D 

Ava  1/2D 

Isobel  1/2D 

Rowdy 3/4J 

River 3/4J 

Claire  3/4H 

Isabelle  5/6B 

Autumn  5/6B 

Ava  5/6G 

Jemma  5/6G 

Rhys  5/6G 

 

UNIFORM POLICY 
At Crib Point Primary School our uniform is flexi-

ble, but is compulsory. It has come to our atten-

tion that a number of students are turning up to 

school out of uniform . We kindly ask that if for 

some reason your child is out of uniform  that you 

please send a note in to their classroom                       

teacher with an explanation. If you cannot be in 

proper school uniform we ask that you stick with 

school colours and avoid logos and clothing with 

writing on it. 

 

BREAKFAST CLUB 

Don’t forget our FREE Breakfast Club will be 

running  

every Monday– Friday  

TIME: 8:15am-8:45am 

Where: The Canteen :) 

Please come and enjoy oats, cereal, tinned fruit 

and toast :) 



 

Thank you to everyone that came to join 

in the Crib Point Primary School Pyjama 

Disco at the end of last term. An extra 

special thank you to all our parent                                         

helpers that helped out on the night.                    

Without the help of our beautiful school 

community, we would be unable to hold 

events like these. 

BOOKWEEK PARADE 

WHEN: Wednesday 21st of August 

WHERE: School gym 

TIME: 9:00am 

We ask that everybody come dressed as 

their’ favourite book character. Please 

don’t go out and spend money on a                    

costume, just recycle something you                     

already have. We look forward to seeing 

you all there :) 



 


